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The meeting was called to order at 12:30 by Ron Jackson, Chair.
Approval of Minutes:

September 11, 2006 Faculty Council Minutes approved.

Reports:

1)  Report from the President:

President Harden stated development of student housing and a recreation center has begun.  Under the Foundation, a committee has been formed to drive the process.  Market study has shown that capacity could reach 825 beds for student housing.  The proposed student recreation center would be funded by student fees.  Further, the process has begun to secure an underwriter for the project.  All appears favorable to occur Fall 2008.  Q&A followed regarding housing specifics and information.

2)  Report from the Provost:

CSU was notified this past week that a new liaison has been appointed at SACS which favorably indicates CSU’s upward status.
3)  Report from Undergraduate Policy Council

In the September 13th meeting, student life issues were discussed regarding the communication between student life staff and students.  It was stated progress is being implemented.

Another meeting topic was the role of ACCL/student fee money.  Rules are being defined with results to follow.

Discussion followed regarding student activity budgets, the cuts and planning for the academic year.

Old Business
1)  Faculty Evaluations

Michelle Furlong presented a report on Fall 2005 student online evaluations.  She stated that return evaluations were low.  Department Chairs and Associate Deans were polled and their response was that the student evaluations were valuable to them as a teaching evaluation, useful for annual reviews and promotion and tenure.  Faculty Council was asked to address the problem of low response and a motion was made to assign a task force to determine the best way to increase response numbers.  The motion was seconded and passed.
2)  Promotion & Tenure Policy wrap-up

Jim Braun presented the work done.  A motion to accept and go forward was made.  The motion was tabled until the October 9th meeting.

3)  Optional Retirement Plan

George Nakos suggested that Faculty pass a resolution to be sent to the Chancellor on the ORP.  The motion was tabled until the next meeting October 9th.
New Business

1)  Names Changes for Schools

Peter Fitzpatrick read the motion and it was approved.


With no further business on the able, the meeting was adjourned by Ron Jackson at 1:30p.m.  The next scheduled Faculty Council Meeting is October 9, 2006 at 12:30 in UC 260
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